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Key, Lori

From: Joanne Fields < >
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 11:14 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: NEW permits for oilfield expansions

Dear Supervisors: 
 
As environmental needs & conditions are ever changing, factors which affect them should change to 
meet those needs. Applying old permits without updating them to make use of our natural resources 
wisely is illogical. It’s effectively damaging to safety and the environment. Yes, oil & gas companies 
have a right to their operations in Ventura County, but not without thoughtful, effective & safe 
considerations. Pollution concerns must be addressed in any new drilling or extractions. 
 
All new drilling and expanded extraction should require a new permit and full compliance with current 
health, safety and environmental standards. Thank you for helping to make that happen today.  
 
Thank you for allowing me to give my opinion. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joanne Fields 
 

 
 
Ventura, CA 93003 


